4

CIVIL SERVICE
COMMISSION

Para sa taum BAYAN

Announcement No. 4 ) , S. 2014

ANNOUNCEMENT

TO : ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, NATIONAL
GOVERNMENT AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS
(LGUs), GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs), AND
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT: 1% Regional Public Sector Unions Congress

The Philippine Independent Public Sector Employees Association (PIPSEA) in
partnership with Civil Service Commission Antique Field Office (CSCFO-Antique) and
in coordination with CSC Regional Office No. 6, will be holding the 7' Regional Public
Sector Unions Congress with the theme “Public Sector Union: A Key Towards
Solidarity and Development” on July 31 to August 2, 2014 at Buenos Aires Mountain
Resort, Bago City, Negros Occidental.

During this 3-day Congress, participants will be able to: (1) know the legal
bases on the creation of Public Sector Unionism; (2) upgrade their knowledge on the
updated employees’ welfare and benefits; (3) enhance their skills on managing union
affairs and financial management; (4) draft their CNA in accordance with the limitation
set by law; and (5) develop camaraderie among unions in Region 6.

All concerned government employees are encouraged to participate in this
event. It is discretionary on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to
attend the subject occasion on official/business time, as provided for under CSC
Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 1993.

For more information you may get in touch with Director Vizur Ty Gaitano, CSC
Field Office-Antique at mobile nos. 09183393324/09328758024 and Mr. Felix B.
Cabuguas, Jr., National President-PIPSEA, at mobile nos. 0918-3672619 or 0923-862-
7695, or email mail@pipsea.org.
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